
ATTENTION! 
	 As of May 1, 2006, PPL Electric Utilities will require outdoor cabinet-
mounted metering for all new installations involving overhead secondary 
services with current transformer (CT) metering. This is a change from 
outdoor rack-mounted metering to outdoor cabinet-mounted metering.  
	 From this point forward, rack-mounted metering will be allowed only 
for temporary services and by approval of the Supervisor of Metering Services.
	 Sketches for outdoor cabinet-mounted metering can be found on the 
Rules for Electric Meter and Service Installation (REMSI) Web site under the 
Master Sketch Table at http://www.pplelectric.com/business/tariff+and+rules/
remsi/table+of+contents.htm.




